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I'd like to object to this Bill in it's current form.

https://www.homeaffairs.gov.au/about/consultations/assistance-and-access-bill-2018

Expert advice (and experience) tells us that anti-encryption laws will merely relocate the
backdoors.

https://www.zdnet.com/article/australias-anti-encryption-law-will-merely-relocate-the-
backdoors-expert/

This information can be obtained by a litigation process via subpoena. This is in line with
our democratic ideals as a society.

Please find another way to achieve the objectives of this bill.

JG



